
MEET THE
TEACHER Ms. King

CONTACT ME 

Hello! My name is Ms. King and I will be your child's fourth grade
teacher this year. I am looking forward to a great school year
and getting to know and work with your child.  As for a little
background on myself, I grew up in Cedar Grove and had gone
through their school system. After graduating in 2011, I went to
William Paterson University, where I earned a degree in
Elementary Education. I am currently going into my sixth year of
teaching. I am very excited for this school year as it is my first
year teaching fourth grade! Prior to Verona, I taught sixth grade
in Paterson, Belleville and Cedar Grove.  

If you have any questions, please do not ever hesitate to reach
out!  

Looking forward to meeting everyone on the first day! 

-Ms. King 

SKING@VERONASCHOOLS.ORG

OR

CLICK HERE TO
DOWNLOAD REMIND

https://www.remind.com/join/b2886b
https://www.remind.com/join/b2886b


●5-Star Flex 5-Subject College Ruled Refillable Notebook by Mead-
*See Picture. Please refer to Binder Assembly Directions for how

to assemble the flexible notebook.

















● One package of eight subject tab dividers
● One package of reinforced loose leaf paper. This is a special

type of loose leaf paper. You can replenish as needed.
● One 2-pocket folder with three punch holes to fit in your binder.

● One 2-pocket folder for Chorus.
● One dozen sharpened pencils. 

● One handheld pencil sharpener with shavings receptacle.
● One yellow highlighter marker

● Two marble wide ruled composition style notebooks. One
that you will decorate for Writing Workshop. (See Summer

Writing Project.)
● One large glue stick (Staples brand does not work well.)

● One box of colored pencils
● One box of crayons (optional)

● One pair of scissors
● One small supply pouch

● Inexpensive headphones for use on the Chromebook in a
zippered Ziplock bag that is labeled with your child’s name.

(Five Below has them for $5.)
● Two packages of Post-it notes 2 7/8 in. by 2 7/8 in.




SUPPLY LIST



Flex 5-Subject College Ruled
Refillable Notebook by Mead
One package of eight subject
dividers with tabs
One package of reinforced
loose leaf paper (You will
need to be replenished
throughout the year.)
Two 2-pocket folders




BINDER ASSEMBLY

PLEASE ORGANIZE YOUR BINDER BEFORE YOU COME TO
SCHOOL. YOU SHOULD USE THE EIGHT TABS TO DIVIDE
SECTIONS IN YOUR BINDER. PLEASE LABEL 4 OF THE TABS AS
SOCIAL STUDIES, SCIENCE, MATH, AND LANGUAGE ARTS.
PLEASE DO NOT LABEL THE REMAINING 4 TABS, BUT BRING
THEM TO SCHOOL IN YOUR BINDER. WE WILL BE LABELING
THEM IN CLASS. NEXT, PUT 10-15 PAGES OF THE REINFORCED
LOOSE LEAF PAPER IN EACH SUBJECT SECTION OF YOUR
BINDER. THIS IS A SPECIAL TYPE OF LOOSE LEAF PAPER THAT
PREVENTS PAPERS FROM ESCAPING FROM THE BINDER.
FINALLY, PUT YOUR TWO POCKET FOLDERS (WITH 3 PUNCHED
HOLES) IN THE FRONT OF YOUR BINDER.
TADA! NOW, YOU’RE SET FOR THE FIRST DAY OF FOURTH
GRADE!



SUMMER WRITING PROJECT

 

WE WILL BE KEEPING A WRITER’S NOTEBOOK THIS YEAR,
JUST LIKE YOU DID LAST YEAR. SINCE YOU ARE ALL
EXPERTS AT WRITING WORKSHOP ALREADY, WE WOULD
LIKE YOU TO COME PREPARED ON THE FIRST DAY OF
SCHOOL WITH YOUR NOTEBOOK COVERS DECORATED TO
REFLECT YOUR PERSONALITY AND INTERESTS. THE ONLY
REQUIREMENT IS THAT YOU MUST HAVE YOUR NAME
CLEARLY WRITTEN ON THE FRONT COVER.

IN ORDER TO GET TO KNOW YOU BETTER AS A WRITER,
WE WOULD LIKE YOU TO WRITE TWO ENTRIES IN YOUR
NOTEBOOK OVER THE SUMMER. IT’S YOUR CHOICE! THEY
MAY BE IN ANY GENRE YOU CHOOSE.  BE READY TO
SHARE YOUR FABULOUS WRITING WITH YOUR
CLASSMATES! PLEASE REMEMBER TO DATE YOUR ENTRIES
AND SHOWCASE SOME OF THE FANTASTIC WRITING
TECHNIQUES YOU LEARNED SO FAR.

WE ARE EXCITED TO EXPERIENCE YOUR SUMMER
ADVENTURES THROUGH YOUR WRITING!


